
The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the National 
Hemophilia Foundation (NHF) are looking for 10 people in the Philadelphia 
metro area to participate in a group conversation about teenage experiences 
living with a bleeding disorder. This meeting is scheduled to take place on 
Wednesday, January 23, 2011 in downtown Philadelphia at 5:30 p.m.

If selected, you will receive up to $75 cash for your participation.

This event made possible by CDC and NHF.

Call toll free 1-800-999-9999 to see if you qualify to be part 
of a dynamic group discussion.

                               Are you 
		              a parent of 
						      a child age 			
						      5-12 or 16-19
						      living with 
					     hemophilia?
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The Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) and the National 
Hemophilia Foundation (NHF) are looking for 20 people in the Philadelphia 
metro area to participate in a group conversation about teenage experiences 
living with a bleeding disorder. This meeting is scheduled to take place on 
Wednesday, January 23, 2011 in downtown Philadelphia at 5:30 p.m.

If selected, you will receive up to $75 cash for your participation.

This event made possible by CDC and NHF.

Call toll free 1-800-999-9999 to see if you qualify 
to be part of a dynamic group discussion. If you are 
under age 18, please have your parent available to 
confirm consent when you call.

        Are you 
a teenager 
  age 16-19    
         living with 
hemophilia?

     The first 10 callers 
   will receive a 

  FREE iTunes 
      GIFT CARD.
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